
Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Ambridge Area Board of School Directors will resume the recessed January 12th public 

hearing on the Provident West Charter School Application on Wednesday, February 9, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. in the 

Ambridge Area High School Cafeteria, 909 Duss Avenue, Ambridge, PA 15003.   The hearing may be limited to one (1) 

hour.  The public is welcome to attend. 

Individuals previously registered for the January 12th public hearing will be given three (3) minutes each to present 

testimony.  

By order of the Board, 
June Mueller 
Board Secretary 
 


